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Hanover Conservation Commission 
550 Hanover Street 

Hanover, MA  02339  
Phone:  781-826-6505   Fax:  781-826-5950 

E-mail:  sandra.macfarlane@hanover-ma.gov    
 

The Hanover Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing relative to the protection 

of wetlands on Wednesday, April 26, 2023, at 6:15 PM in the second floor hearing room at 

Town Hall and via remote meeting (instructions to join the meeting will be printed on the 

Conservation meeting agenda available at www.hanover-ma.gov).   The Commission is to 

hear the petition of Matthew and Meghan Haverty, 37 Nash Landing, Hanover, for a 

Request for Determination of Applicability for proposed work described as grading within 

the buffer zone to an on-site bordering vegetated wetland (BVW) for the installation of new 

residential lawn, a sports court, and a new wooden storage shed with erosion control 

materials and limit of work +50 from the BVW. The Commission will determine whether 

the area and proposed work is subject to the Wetlands Protection Act- M.G.L. c. 131 §40 

and the Town of Hanover Wetlands Protection Bylaw #6-14, (whether the work may be 

conducted without the necessity of filing for a Notice of Intent).  This parcel is located at 

37 Nash Landing and is designated on Hanover Assessor’s Maps as Plan 54, Lot 116.  

Electronic copies of the Request may be requested from the Conservation Office at 

conservation@hanover-ma.gov  or you may contact the office of the Applicant’s 

Engineering Representative at the telephone number listed above.  It is advisable to contact 

the Conservation Office on the day of the hearing before 4:00 PM to confirm scheduled 

hearings. 

Brian McLoone, Chairman 
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